To the editor, 						April 17, 2017

On behalf of the authors of “Correlation of Abnormal Histology with Endoscopic Findings Among Mycophenolate Mofetil Treated Patients”, I am pleased to offer our revised manuscript for your consideration.  We believe that the changes made, based on the reviewer’s suggestions, have resulted in a much improved manuscript that should be of strong interest to the practicing gastroenterologist.  It may serveWe believe it will be as an important guide to GI management evaluation of mycophenolate mofetil induced diarrheacomplaints. Thank you again for the opportunity to resubmit our work for your consideration.
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